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Hello all, 

One more weekend to go sitting in the garden, the weather still isn’t helping; so, if you’re coming up, 

remember to dress for the occasion. 

From next week (17th) we can welcome you back inside, there will still be restrictions so check out 

our website and social media pages for details, opening times, etc. 

The inside tables would be best booked especially Friday evenings, as space is limited and the “bar” 

table will remain unbookable.  

Curries this week: 

Lamb Shank Massaman – this is a slow-cooked Thai dish, mellow and flavoured with lemongrass and 

ginger with potato and coconut milk. 

Also available: 

Vegetable Madras, Vegetable Korma, Chicken Korma, Chicken Tikka Masala, Lamb Balti and 

Caribbean Seafood. 

As always we have beef and lamb burgers, pizzas, beef chilli and fish & chips. 

Best wishes 

 

Jed 

 

 


